RYERSON HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



April Newsletter From the Principal's Desk



Thank you to all of the families that supported our Little Caesars fundraiser. Together we sold 422 total pizza kits.



The kits will arrive at Ryerson during the school day on April 7th. Once the kits are ready for pick-up families will be contacted via school messenger. Kits will arrive frozen and must be picked up on the 7th as we do not have the capacity

to store items overnight. Pick-up will be available until 6pm. The kits are quite large so they should not be sent home with students. To pick-up your pizza kit please come to the front door of the school.

School council will be hosting a Harvey's night in May as an additional fundraiser. Details will be shared as that event approaches.



EQAO testing will be making a return to both grades 3 and 6 this spring. We are anticipating both as-



sessments to take place in late May/early June. This year the vast majority of the testing will take place online. More information will come home as more of the details are confirmed.

Remember to download the School Messenger App in order to report student absences online.

Ryerson is currently

piloting this new absence reporting method which we anticipate being widely used by Grand Erie schools in the fall.



SchoolMessenger

Information about virtual options for students next year were emailed out to families earlier this week. Please contact the school if you have any questions.

Important April Dates

Ramadan Begins	1st
Little Caesar's Pick-up Day/Admin Professionals Day	7th
Blue Jays/Jersey Day	8th
Sub Day	12th
Easter Weekend	15th-18th
PA Day (No School for Students)	22nd
Pizza Day	29th

Reminders...

- Please continue to screen students for Covid-19 symptoms daily and to follow the directions on the screening tool
- Please remember to report your child's absences when they are away